Date: Mon, 23 May 2011 16:44:08 -0400
To: Kirk Denton <denton.2@osu.edu>
From: Mitch Masters <masters.2@osu.edu>
Subject: A&H2 subcommittee feedback on the Am. Indian Studies Minor

Dear Professor Denton -

As chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee of CCI, I am happy to inform you that our subcommittee voted unanimously at its meeting last Wednesday (May 18) to send the East Asian Languages and Literature Minor on to the full CCI, pending a few clarifications and corrections.  Here are the relevant points the committee noticed:

•       Item 3 "Transition Plans" of Professor Noda's letter: Point b, item iii: reference to Summer 2012; clarify that individualized advising will happen before and after Summer 2012. 

•        Also in the transition plans, a statement should be added about the offering 110X.51 courses to fulfill the bridge requirements.

•        The transition tables that outline the individualized studies courses should include the scenario where students have completed a classroom version under quarters and move on to individualized studies under semesters. (Incidentally, the Korean table refers to Chinese at the bottom.)

•        The page titled "DEALL Major/Minor Programs" should be clearly labeled as "Semester Advising Sheet for the Program in the Boxed Outline" (or a similar title).

•        Delete item 6 and after in Professor Noda's letter. 

•        Clearly mark the quarter advising sheet as pertaining to quarters.

•        Because a curriculum map is not needed (and could be distracting in the program for a minor), it would be best to transform the curriculum map into a simple course list by deleting the right-most 6 columns.

I hope this is clear, but please let me or Valarie Williams know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Mitch Masters

